
Open political dialog is important, especially in these times of constant conflict.  Hi, I’m Peggy Bennett, your 
local state representative.  When I meet with people, we may not always end up agreeing on everything, but 
it’s important to me that they walk away knowing that I am always willing to listen, I will treat them respectfully, 
and that I care – because I do care!  I sure would appreciate your vote this election.  Thank you!
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